
www.wabanareacouncil.com 
 
 

Special Neighborhood Meeting  

Pedestrian and Safety Issues  
Chestnut St. -  Rt. 9 to Beacon 

 
Monday, July 23, 2018 

7:00pm 
Waban Library Center 

 
Chestnut St. (from Beacon St. to Rt. 9) is scheduled to be repaved in the summer of 
2019. Now is a good time to list roadway safety issues and advocate for a safer 
Chestnut St. Your Ward 5 City Councilors and the Waban Area Council would like to 
hear about your experiences, particularly at Amherst/Tamworth and Larchmont/Wyman. 
Please join us at the Waban Library on Monday, July 23rd at 7pm. 
 
Ward 5 Councilors Andreae Downs and John Rice will be in attendance. (Councilor 
Crossley is travelling and unable to attend).  
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting but have comments or suggestions regarding 
traffic and safety along this stretch, please email WAC President Kathy Winters at 
kwinters@newtonma.gov. We will compile all comments and forward them to our Ward 
5 councilors. 

 

 

 

The location of this meeting is wheelchair accessible and reasonable accommodations will be 
provided to persons with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable 
accommodation, please contact the city of Newton’s ADA/Sec. 504 Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at 
least two business days in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. 
The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the Telecommunications Relay Service 
(TRS), please dial 711. 

By City Clerk's Office at 4:30 pm, Jul 19, 2018


